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Community  Notices:  Duck Creek “Clean our stream’ - is happen-

ing on Sat. 8th June.  If you can help with this please meet at the  

Marsden School Car Park at 11.00am.     Whitby Community Gar-

den Fashion Parade - see the Flyer second to last page. 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

 

ALMONER  
If you, or someone you 

know is experiencing 

illness or difficulties, 

please let me know. I 

will contact you, or your 

family to identify how 

we can best support 

you. 

Brenda Callear Phone 

233 8244 

JUST JANET 
Dear friends, 
We have a camelia bush outside our bedroom window with huge big red flowers and each morning are treated to a sing 
song from a Tui.  This morning he brought a friend—it was just beautiful.  This then lead me to think about you all.  What a 
bright and beautiful club membership we have.  (Like a garden, we don’t all bloom at the same time, some of us will tuck 
away in the shade of others but we all still flower).  We are a lovely bunch! 
 Last night I received a card from Helen Henderson , The Kara Hands lady, thanking us for the donation.  She put it towards 
a Paediatric Hydraulic Cot.  This will be amazingly helpful to her while caring for the smaller babies and children.  For those 
who don’t know, Helen runs a respite care home for disabled children and received a Margaret Golding Award  the year 
Meryll was  Chair of our District. She signed off with “Life sure is fun, never easy but always worth the challenge.  I just 
laugh my way through it! In friendship, Helen Henderson” 
WOW tickets may be a different price this year.  They are talking about a two tiered  pricing structure. I will let you know as 
soon as I hear.   
Carol’s Big Day when she becomes The District Chair for our area NZ294.  Those who signed the board last meeting, please 
if you haven’t, put $15.00 into the Club A/c.  If you weren’t at the meeting and would like to come let me know.  It’s at the 
Hutt Bowling Club, Myrtle St, Lower Hutt, 29th June 9.30 for 10.am  We will be car pooling. 
Movie Night  Monday 8th July, 6pm.  The flyer is on the last page of this newsletter. People worry  about sitting in the front 
row but I think if you’re  keen on the Beatles music it will be great.  I sat in the front row for a James Bond Movie once. I felt 
I was in it!  It was GREAT! 
I spent Monday evening in the very pleasant company of your committee for the last Committee meeting of my year.   It 
was my opportunity to say  “Thank you “to Fiona, Joy, Christine, Judith, Julia, Sheryl L, Sheryl P, Helen and Yvonne T (absent 
Chris, with the flu)  for their commitment to the club.  I think we achieved the goal set earlier in the year of -            Working 
together as a team to provide a year of interest and  fun for members.   See you all at Change Over,  
 Sincerely yours,      Janet 

Annette Craig 

Carol Woodfield 

Diana Paris 

Fiona Burrows 

Marie Press 

Wednesdays Mahjong 7.00 – 9.00pm 

8 June Duck Creek Clean Our Stream. 

11.00am—2.00pm Samuel Marsden Carpark 

10 June Book Group—1.30pm at Lyndsay Kelly’s, 10 Optimist Way 

13 June Craft Group—10am,Yvonne Thomson,’s 53 James Cook  Dr 

18 June Inner Wheel Meeting Change Over (Pay at the bar) 

24 June Try something new—Supreme Court visit 

29 June District Change Over –10am, Hutt Bowling Club 

2 July Tasty Tuesday—Co-op Whitby 6pm 

8 July Soup & Movie Night– 5pm, Lighthouse Cinema $25. See 

flyer on last page 

  

WHAT’S HAPPENING NOW 
 



Life Flight 



Bowls Night 



Conference 

Empower and Evolve A new logo for 2018-19 

In-coming President Chris Kirby gave this explanation of her logo: 

“Women are important 

Inner Wheel is important 

“Therefore, using the universal symbol for women, the Venus symbol, she has in-
corporated the universal symbol for Inner Wheel and completed it with 2018-19 
theme Empower and Evolve, because now is the time for women to grow, individu-



Pink Ribbon High Tea 






